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Pay Equity Co-Chair Discusses New Jersey’'s New Pay
Transparency Law
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In an interview with NorthJersey.com, Kathleen Caminiti shares her insight on New Jersey’'s new

pay transparency law that went into effect June 15t

To read the article visit NorthJersey.com

Please reach out to our Media team for any news inquiries.
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